
 

Scott Seaton, Artistic Director 

Signature Symphony at TCC announces auditions for the following positions: 

 

First Violin (1 position) 

Second Violin (1 position) 

Principal Tuba  

Principal and Second Percussion  

 

Auditions to be held August 23 – 25, 2024 

 

Applications will open on July 1, 2024 at: 

 

https://signaturesymphony.org/about-us/auditions/ 

 

Direct all correspondence to Ashley Allison, personnel manager:  

signaturepersonnel@gmail.com (no phone calls) 

 

As the professional orchestra-in-residence at Tulsa Community College, Signature Symphony must 

follow all TCC policies. TCC will only be hiring Oklahoma residents at this time for these positions. All 

audition rounds will be held behind a screen. Winning candidates must be hired as part-time employees 

of TCC and are required to show proof of eligibility to work in the United States, prove Oklahoma 

residency, and pass a background check. 

Per-service pay for the 2023-2024 season was $85 per service for section and $106.25 for principal. 

Approximately 23 full orchestra services are planned for the 2024-2025 season, with 2 services for the 

annual “4th on the 3rd” concert each July, as well as additional opportunities available throughout the 

year. Signature Symphony does not provide housing for musicians that live outside the Tulsa area. 
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